2024 Big Oyster

A USCA Sanctioned Golf Croquet Tournament

Hosted by the Chesapeake Bay Croquet Club (
October 14-16, 2024 -

Entry Form
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Player

Address:
Cell Phone #: E-mail:
Club Affiliation:

Emergency Contact (name and phone):

Description: This tournament will run concurrently with the World Championship Qualifier, but on different
courts. This USCA sanctioned Golf Croquet tournament will have results submitted to WCF for dgrades. Any
player who has been selected for the 2024 Worlds can participate with a minimal entry fee of $60. All other
players can enter for $250. Much of the entry fee will be used to offset the cost of preparing for the World
Championship.

Entry Fee: S60 for World Championship selected players. $250 for all other competitors.

Allocation of Spots: We expect to have 80 or more spots in this tournament. There is an early bird date and an
allocation date. The Early Bird date is April 1. Anyone who sends in an entry form by this date will be allocated a
spot in the tournament. Otherwise, if you are interested in playing in the Big Oyster, please send in your
registration before August 1. August 1 is the allocation date. All entries received from World Championship
selected players will be automatically accepted up to August 1. All other entries received as of this date will be
sorted in order of World Ranking DGrade with no minimum games or current ranking requirement. If the
tournament is over-subscribed on this date, entries will be accepted in Ranking List order and the remaining
entries will be added to the Reserve List. After August 1, any remaining places in the tournament will be filled
with entries that have been received based on date of receipt.

Rules: Singles play following World Croquet Federation Golf Croquet Rules.

Tournament Description: This is a modified Swiss singles tournament. Untimed games, first to seven. Everyone
plays every day.

Meals and Social: Meals are not included in the entry fee. Breakfast, lunch, and dinner are available at the club
every day.

Dress Code: Colored clothes are preferred. The Chesapeake Bay Croquet Club would prefer that players wear
colors and not all white. All white attire in our community is perceived negatively. We understand that some
players may not be able to wear colors, but we would appreciate it if those who can wear colored shirts, pants,
hats, socks etc, do so.

CHESAPE'AKE

SIGNATURE

| agree to hold the Chesapeake Bay Croquet Club (CBCC) and all its agents and assigns, not liable for any injury or loss that may occur
on or off the CBCC property. | also allow the CBCC to use any photos of me or any results from this event for advertising, articles or
other promotional purposes.

Please make your check payable to CBCC
Mail to: CBCC, 1834 Twiggs Ferry Rd., Hartfield, VA 23071.



